
 
Welcome to Meadowfields Monthly Newsletter 

 

 

Christmas is well and truly over 
and February has arrived with a 
cold spell, but Meadowfields has 
plenty of events to look forward to 
help us through those long winter 
days. 

 

18th February 2017 – Pat Drew 

27th February 2017 – Guy Waddell 
 

1st Holy Communion 
Wednesday 1st February 2017 

 2.15pm to 3.15pm 

Pet Therapy 
Friday 3rd February 2017 10am to 11am 

Movie and Popcorn 
Tuesday 14th February 2017 3pm 

Pancake Day 
Tuesday 28th February 2017 

 

 
1940’3 Week 

13th -17th March 2017 
 

Scones Cream Tea Dances 
15th and 16th March 2017 

 
St Patrick’s Day 1940 Dance/ Singer 

17th March 2017 

 

 
We are always looking for new ideas and 
suggestions for activities we can do with our 
residents and their families, so if you have 
any ideas you would like to share, please 
feel free to speak to Carinna, Cath or 
Pauline or you can contact us on 01889 
270565 or email us FAO Activities on 
admin@meadowfieldscarehome.co.uk. 
 
 
We hope you have enjoyed reading and we 
look forward to seeing you all very soon. 
 
Thank you. 
All the Management & Staff at 
Meadowfields. 
 
Check out our Face Book page 
Meadowfields Family & Friends.  

 

February  Events 

Coming Up …. 

Before we go… 



 

 


